From: Tony Fidanza

To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Subject: Policing budget
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2024 7:26:18 PM

I completely support our police and the proposed budget.

I have issue with other 'pet' projects our incompetent council shove down our throats. Policing
is important to me and the only increase in my taxes I support wholeheartedly. Our council
including the mayor should be ashamed of themselves to put such things as bike lanes over our
safety.

Respectfully

Toni Fidanza
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